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Mr. Augusto de Sousa Fernando, Executive Chairman, Electricidade de 

Moçambique, E.P., visited JEPIC for exchanges of information. 
 

 

JEPIC has been conducting cooperative programs with foreign organizations for extensive 

exchanges of information in the electric power field. 

Mr. Augusto de Sousa Fernando, Executive Chairman, Electricidade de Moçambique, E.P., and 

other members visited JEPIC for exchanges of information on January 28
th

. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


